
IMPORTANT INTERNAL NOTICE REGARDING UGC NFSC FELLOWSHIP  

 

The UGC has published a new guideline regarding the Central Sector Scheme of National Fellowship 

for Providing Fellowship to Scheduled Caste Students to pursue M.Phil. & Ph.D. and the same is 

available in the UGC’s website which may be accessed using following link: 

https://www.ugc.ac.in/pdfnews/6590506_NFSC-Revised-Guidelines.pdf 

or via the following webpage of the UGC’s website: 

https://www.ugc.ac.in/ugc_notices.aspx 

All existing and interested students are requested to go through it. All existing fellows under the 

scheme UGC NFSC are advised to read the point #10 of this guideline regarding Disbursement of 

Fellowship and do the needful accordingly.  

All supervisors/HODs of the existing and future NFSC Fellows are requested to inform the DPO office 

by writing (or by email to fellowship.online@caluniv.ac.in) as soon as the fellow discontinues or takes 

leaves which are not permissible. In case of premature termination/discontinuation, the 

Supervisor/HOD is requested to ensure that such information is conveyed to the DPO office before 

the effective date of termination. In case the fellow has planned to take leave for which the fellowship 

cannot be claimed, the DPO office must be informed in writing beforehand, i.e., prior to taking such 

leave. 
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